]

CITY of CALABASAS

Date: January 21, 2010

To: Aerospace Cancer Museum of Education
23350 Lake Manor Dr.
Chatsworth, CA 91311
Attention: Mr. William Bowling

RE: 2010 EARTH DAY CELEBRATION
Dear Mr. Bowling

The City of Calabasas is hosting its annual Earth Day Celebration on Saturday, April 3, 2010,
from 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm. The event will be held at the Las Virgenes Creek Restoration Site, off
Agoura Road and Las Virgenes Road. We would like to provide educational booths,
informational speakers, activities, and live music and entertainment. A large turnout of
Calabasas residents is expected for the celebration; more than 800 people attended the 2009
Earth Day Celebration. This is a great opportunity to educate the public on the history of their
surroundings and ways they can help!

We would like to invite the Aerospace Cancer Museum of Education to participate in this event.
You will be provided with a 10’ x 10’ booth and canopy to set up related materials. We may
add logos of participating agencies to the attached Earth Day flyer. Please contact my assistant,
Adam Shamoon, at 818-224-1677, for more information and to confirm your attendance. We
look forward to working with you on this and other environmental programs.

Sincerely,

Muoant

Alex Farassati, Ph.D.
Environmental Services Manager
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